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Dear Parents 
Greetings! 

REGARDING SCHOOL 

REOPENING 

 

Hope you all are keeping safe and healthy. 

 

We are elated to inform you that the school will be reopening for the classes IX- 

XII from September 06, 2021 as per Circular No. DE.23 (08)/Sch. 

Br./2021/454 dated 31/08/2021. Keeping in view the gravity of COVID-19 

Pandemic, the school would like to seek your permission and cooperation towards 

the same. You are therefore requested to go through the instructions mentioned 

below carefully. 

 

IMPORTANT POINTS AND INSTRUCTIONS 
 

1. Consent of parents is mandatory for the students to attend school. You are 

requested to download and fill the consent form for your ward which is 

available on the school website (https://avbps.in/) and mail the signed copy to 

the respective class teacher by September 04, 2021. 

 

2. Students must follow all COVID-19 safety protocols i.e. wearing of a 

mask, carrying a hand sanitizer and maintaining social distancing at all 

times. 

 

3. Students are also directed not to share stationary items, books and 

personal belongings such as water bottles etc with anyone. 

 

4. Self-monitoring of health by students and parents is essential. The 

parents are therefore requested not to send their ward to school in case 

he/she is not well or  suffering from any form of illness. 

 

5. In order to facilitate social distancing, the entry and exit of students of 

classes IX and X will be from Gate No. 1 and for classes XI and XII will be 

from    Gate No. 2. 

 

6. Students must check their allotted room numbers on the notice board near 

the entrance gate itself in order to prevent crowding inside the school campus. 



7. Schedule of the classes will be shared by the respective class teachers. 

 
8. The school authorities have set up an emergency quarantine room and a 

well equipped medical room with the facility of oxygen cylinders in the school 

premises for the safety of students, teachers and other staff members. 

9. Daily screening of the body temperature of all the staff members and 

students will be done at the entrance to identify persons who are unwell. In case 

of any illness, students/staff member shall be referred directly to a health 

facility, depending on the situation/context, or will be sent home. 

 

10. Sanitization of the school premises is being done at regular intervals 

(before arrival and after dispersal) in order to ensure a safe and hygienic 

environment for all. 

 

 
11. Usage of signs, ground markings, tape, barriers and other means has been 

done throughout the school premises in order to ensure social distancing. 

 

 

12. The School will be operational in shifts. Classes X and XII will be 

functional from 8:00 a.m. to 11:20 a.m. and classes IX and XI will be 

functional  from 12 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. every day (Monday-Friday). 

 
 

We hereby request you to kindly motivate your ward to attend school from 

September 6, 2021 onwards. It is time we move forward- slowly and steadily but 

also very cautiously. 

 
Thanking you for your kind cooperation and looking forward to a happier and a 

healthier 2021. 

 

Regards, 

PRINCIPAL 


	Circular
	REGARDING SCHOOL REOPENING
	IMPORTANT POINTS AND INSTRUCTIONS
	Regards, PRINCIPAL

